Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board Meeting Minutes

Monday, August 12th 2013, at 6:30 p.m.

The regular monthly meeting of the Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board of Directors was called to order on Monday, August 12th, 2013 at 6:35 p.m. at Tanners Bar & Grill. Members present were Paul Hurley, HOA President; Lisa Ferraro, Property Manager, CMC; Rick Lind, HOA Vice-President; Michelle Kriks, HOA Treasurer and Heather Marshall, HOA Secretary.

The minutes of the July meeting were read and approved.

The July HOA financial statements were received and placed on file.

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 9th at 6:30 p.m. at Tanners, 22374 W 66th St., Shawnee, KS 66226.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

Heather Marshall, Secretary.	Heather Marchall Coaretery